
Planning Commission
25 Aupuni Street, Rm. 109' Hila, Hawaii 96720 • (808) 961-8288

LORRAINE R. INOUYE
Mayor

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Keola Childs, Executive Vice President
Maryl Development, Inc.
P. O. Box 1928
Kailua-Kona, HI 96745

Dear Mr. Childs:

May 6, 1991

Revocation of Special Management Area Use Permit No. 258
Applicant: MarYl Development, Inc.

Tax Map Key 7-6-24:29, 37-70, 80-Ill (formerly 7-6-24:30)

The Planning Commission at its duly held hearing on April 25,
1991, voted to revoke Special Management Area (SMA) Use Permit
No. 258 with the concurrence of Maryl Development, Inc. based on the
following:

Special Management Area (SMA) Use Permit No. 258, effective
August 25, 1987, was granted to allow the construction of 17
duplex (34 units) structures and related improvements on the
subject properties. The applicant has since decided that it no
longer wishes to pursue the development as approved through the
SMA Use Permit.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the
Planning Department at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

Mike Luce, Pro Tern Chairman
Planning Commission
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cc: Mr. Sidney Fuke
west Hawaii Office
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